
EAST CAMBRIDGESHIRE 
DISTRICT COUNCIL 
THE GRANGE, NUTHOLT LANE, 
ELY, CAMBRIDGESHIRE CB7 4EE 
Telephone: Ely (01353) 665555 
DX41001 ELY       
www.eastcambs.gov.uk 

 

Inspector P Lewis BA (Hons) MA MRTPI 

(By email only, via the Programme Officer) 

 

This matter is being dealt with by: Richard Kay  

      

Telephone:       01353 665555 
E-mail:      planningpolicy@eastcambs.gov.uk 
My Ref:       

Your ref       

 Date:      7 February 2023 
 
Dear Inspector Lewis, 
 

East Cambridgeshire Local Plan - Single Issue Review (of its 2015 Local Plan)  

– acknowledgement of your letter dated 31 January 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 31 January 2023. 
 
The Council supports your approach set out in your letter, and will prepare the requested topic paper as 
soon as possible, and by no later than 17 February (hopefully sooner). Subject to your approval, that topic 
paper can then be published thereafter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Richard Kay 
Strategic Planning Manager 
East Cambridgeshire District Council 


